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THE  
GRANGE ACADEMY 
Wade Deacon Trust 

A community that works together to create an exceptional learning journey for all. 

Attendance 

A Message from the Principal 

 

As a new year approaches please note that applications for a Reception place in September 2021 are now open and the deadline 
for completing your application is Friday 15th January 2021. You can apply for a place using the following link https://
cyp.halton.gov.uk/.../Synerg.../Parents/default.aspx . If your child currently attends The Grange Academy Nursery, then they will 
automatically be allocated a place in Reception without the need for an application. 

 

The safety of our school community is of utmost importance so can I please remind all parents and carers to wear face coverings 
on the Plaza when dropping off and picking up your children. There have also been reported concerns around the importance of 
parking safely outside school on Latham Avenue at the start and end of the school day. Please be mindful not to obstruct other 
road users and not to park on the single lines or zig zag markings outside of school. Further in the Newsletter features a more de-
tailed article from Cheshire Constabulary so please read this carefully to ensure the safety of others. 

 

This week we have sent students home with Data Collection Packs, including an ICT Acceptable Use Agreement, which need to be 
completed and returned to school as soon as possible to ensure we hold the most up to date information for all students. We ap-
preciate your support and cooperation with these matters. 

 

Since we returned to school in September we have been pleased with the attendance of our students. The best attending year 
groups for the first half term were Primary Year 4 and Secondary Year 7. The best attending classes for the first half term were 
Primary Pine and Secondary 8LIG. Congratulations to all students who have attended school on time and are equipped to learn 
each day. Our target for attendance, as a school, is 97% and we expect all students to achieve this in order to make good progress 
in all areas of their education. We look forward to continuing to work with all of our students and families in maintaining high 
attendance. 

 

Best wishes 

Mr Critchley  

https://cyp.halton.gov.uk/Synergy/Live/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx?fbclid=IwAR0lDtbCwznqSICoNfRg_dIVw8hnF4AQX7Td-DG3sIE7KrNqFTjXJNflv3M
https://cyp.halton.gov.uk/Synergy/Live/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx?fbclid=IwAR0lDtbCwznqSICoNfRg_dIVw8hnF4AQX7Td-DG3sIE7KrNqFTjXJNflv3M


 

 

 

Telephone: 01928 562660 
Email: info@thegrangeacademy.co.uk 

Website: www.thegrangeacademy.co.uk  

@thegrangeacademy 
@Grange_School 

@grangeacademy 

THE  
GRANGE ACADEMY 
Wade Deacon Trust 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THE  
GRANGE ACADEMY 
Wade Deacon Trust 

mailto:info@thegrange.com
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjgxpKQxe7cAhVNqxoKHZCJBdIQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Facebook_logo_(square).png&psig=AOvVaw2a8zjgjVkPh2L9s1AUAFG1&ust=1534404702450431
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjUronuxe7cAhWvz4UKHQ8fByoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://twitter.com/twitter&psig=AOvVaw2dZeYg4MKrTDP0jfwRHHhR&ust=1534404792370446


 

 

 

Telephone: 01928 562660 
Email: info@thegrangeacademy.co.uk 

Website: www.thegrangeacademy.co.uk  

@thegrangeacademy 
@Grange_School 

@grangeacademy 

THE  
GRANGE ACADEMY 
Wade Deacon Trust 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THE  
GRANGE ACADEMY 
Wade Deacon Trust 

Hazel class have made a fantastic start using SeeSaw for homework. Lots of 
children have sent in fabulous work in the form of videos, pictures, writing and 
Maths.  

Ethan sent us a recording of him reading every week- which has been a treat! 

Callum sent us a film of him practicing his spellings- what a star! 

Jenson created mnemonics for his spellings- very clever! 

Ellie practiced her maths skills using bar models- super work! 

Elliot completed some fantastic setting descriptions- superb home-learning! 

AND we had a Halloween Bake Off... Here are some of the entries! We were 
very impressive bakers! 

Primary Homework 
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Celebrating Success 

In celebration of National Care 
Leavers Week, Liverpool John 
Moores University held a creative 
competition honouring the next 
generation of poet, artist or song-
writer. 

The competition was open to pupils 
aged 11-16 years who have spent 
time or are currently in foster, local 
authority or adoptive care.  

We are very proud to say that a 
Grange Academy student, Taila, 
won second prize with her poem 
‘Our New Deck’ and bagged herself 
a £25 Amazon voucher. Well done, 
Taila! 

Students were given half term to produce a satellite 
using materials from home. There was a fantastic 
range of ideas and materials used to produce their 
satellites. Well done to everyone who took part!  

Primary 
Runners Up -  Arthur and Imogen (Oak) 
Winner - Scarlett (Oak) 

Secondary 
Winner - Phoebe (Year 7) 

Science World Space Week Competion 
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Children In Need 

On Friday 13th November, we celebrated Children in Need. Students were asked to 

wear an item that makes them feel happy, and the items certainly brought a smile 

to our faces.  

The Primary students took part in Joe Wicks’ live exercise. They also took part in 

“be kind” activities discussing excellent qualities of their classmates and ingredients 

of being a good person. 

Some Secondary students helped raise money by being sponsored, for example a 

few completed a sponsored silence throughout Friday. 

The staff took part in the CIN “Duck Race” sweepstake. The race was aired live on 

Children In Need on BBC1 and the winning duck was called “Quackman & Bobbin'”. 

Overall The Grange Academy raised a huge £455.15! Thank you to everyone who 

kindly made a donation!  

Here are some examples of the students getting involved with Children In Need.  
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TTRS Rock Out Competition 

Last week we took part in a TTRS Rock Out competition. We 
were up against 3,887 schools and 31,039 classes. 
 
We did really well and overall we came 467th out of 3,887! 

This is amazing so well done to everyone who took part. 

Hopefully next time we will get closer to winning the prizes…. 

WILLOW class in particular were absolutely amazing and 

managed to come 190th out of 31, 039 schools! WOW!  

 
The top 3 children in our school were… 

1st place- Jayden  
2nd place- Tyler  
3rd  place- Rania  

 

Well done everyone—what an achievement! 

How you can help:  

 

Encourage the use of the word in speaking and writing;  

model the use of the word when you talk.  

WoW - Word of the Week 
 

Word of the Week (WoW) is our weekly investigation into vocabulary. 

Each week we look at a high-frequency, useful word (which may be 

difficult to interpret) and explore the definition, sounds, spelling, word-

families, grammar and history surrounding it.  

 

 (week beginning 23rd November)  

This week’s word is   

meanwhile (adverb) - during this time 

 

 (week beginning 30th November) 

This week’s word is 

emphasise (verb) - a forcefulness in the way something is said or written 

that gives it special attention or importance 

Thought of the Week 

Beneath the armour of skin, bone and mind, 

most of our colours are amazingly the same. 

SMSC 

16th-22nd November 

British Values - Individual Liberty 

I can choose to keep active on my own or as part 

of a team, through a hobby or in my daily routines. 

I understand that keeping active will help me to 

stay healthy.   

 

UN Rights of a Child 

We must all make sure that as children, we survive 

and develop in the best way possible. 

M
ath

s P
u

zzle
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Parking 

Please read the message below from  

PC Tasker, Cheshire Constabulary 

A complaint has been received regarding the parking of 
motor vehicles in the vicinity of The Grange Academy, 
Latham Avenue, in such a manner as to cause unneces-
sary obstruction to other road users and a danger to 
your children and their friends making their way to and 
from school. 

Incidents of stopping/parking within the controlled area 
as defined by the single yellow lines and zigzag markings, 
all cause a danger to your children and obstruct other 
road users.  

We are, therefore, asking for the co-operation of your-
self and other users of your vehicle in this matter, in or-
der to help in reducing the risk of accidents occurring at 
the location. Please, if you must drive your children to or 
from school, park well away from the school entrance 
and at a location which will not cause obstruction or a 
danger to any other person. As soon as your child is safe-
ly in the school or car, drive away promptly and safely, 
bearing in mind those children who are arriving/leaving 
on foot.   

A number of parents/guardians have already received 
letters through the post advising them about their park-
ing, these advisory letters will no longer be sent. 

Finally, we much prefer to rely upon the willing co-

operation of road users to reduce the hazards described 

above.  Unfortunately, if that co-operation is not forth-

coming, enforcement measures by fixed penalty or court 

proceedings may be the only alternative.  

Polite Notices 

Littering 

It has been brought to our attention, by a local resident, 
that there have been cases of littering on Latham Avenue. 
Could we please remind students to be courteous of the 
local community and ensure all litter is placed in nearby 
bins on their way to and from school. 

 

Smoking on premises 

A polite reminder to all members of the school community 
that we do not permit smoking on school premises. This 
includes all external communal areas and the school car 
park.  

 

Water Bottles 

It is advisable that students bring in their own drinks bottle 
(clearly labelled and filled) as the water fountains around 
school are currently turned off. Please be reminded that 
fizzy or energy drinks are not allowed. 

 

Thank you for your support 
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Safeguarding, Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health 
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E-Safety 

In each issue of the Newsletter we will focus on a different aspect of e-Safety to ensure all members of the school community are kept safe 

and informed.  

Early use of digital technology has been shown to improve language skills and promote children’s social development and creat ivity. But it 
is not without risks for young children, who may come across inappropriate content or begin to copy what older children do online. See the 
below advice to understand what you can do to give young children the best experience of going online. 

Checklist for supporting 14+ year olds online 

Make sure they know that some people may not be who 
they say they are and tell your child how privacy settings 
can put them in control of who they talk to. 

 Discuss what it means to be a ‘friend’ or a follower 
online, the pros and cons of having lots of these ‘friends’ 
and the importance of knowing that they’re people you 
can trust. 

 Be clear that if someone doesn’t make you feel good 
about yourself, they’re no friend. 
Tell them about not replying to or blocking any followers 

they don’t know. Make sure they know never to meet up 

with anyone they have only ever met online and don’t 

know in person. 

Are they chatting to strangers online?  Does your child have hundreds of social  

media followers?  

Make sure they know that some people may not be who they 
say they are and tell your child how privacy settings can put 
them in control of who they talk to. 

 Discuss what it means to be a ‘friend’ or a follower online, 
the pros and cons of having lots of these ‘friends’ and the  
importance of knowing that they’re people you can trust. 

 Be clear that if someone doesn’t make you feel good about 
yourself, they’re no friend.  

 Tell them about not replying to or blocking any followers 
they don’t know. Make sure they know never to meet up with  
anyone they have only ever met online and don’t know in  
person. 
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